Dear Unified Students,

                We will have a safety briefing for the Unified flying demonstration in the unified lecture U1 on thursday  5/4 at 1 pm.  This should take about 15 minutes.  The remainder of the lecture will be used for the end of term wrap-up/debriefing.  It is essential that you all receive the safety lecture (it is required by MIT's insurance), and giving it to you as a group will ensure that everything goes smoothly next thursday (May 16).  I will also circulate a schedule at that time (i.e. who has to be where and when).


Safety Issues:


We will have three aircraft at the Signature Flight Facility. There will be one person acting as a ground marshall. It is imperative that everyone follow his/her directions. 


All passengers will exit/ enter only after the engine has been fully shut down. Leave or approach the fixed wing aircraft from the rear or side of the aircraft, not the front. Always treat propellers as if they will start rotating. 


While on board the aircraft advise the pilot if you observe other traffic that may affect the safety of your flight (collision avoidance). Remember 8 eyes are generally better than 2. Advise the pilot if you start to feel queasy or uncomfortable.  Know where the airsickness containers are prior to engine start just in case it becomes necessary to have to use one during the flight. 

